
PLANNING FORUM 
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 11 February, 2003 
 
 
A meeting of the above Forum will be held in the Town Hall, Royal Leamington Spa, on 
Wednesday, 19 February 2003 at 7.00 p.m. 
 

JANIE BARRETT 
Chief Executive  

Forum Membership: 
 

Councillor E B MacKay (Chair) 
Councillor Mrs J Compton (Vice - Chair) 

  
Councillor Mrs S E Boad 
Councillor R Butler 
Councillor M F Coker 
Councillor G Darmody 
Councillor C C L Davis 
 
 

Councillor G B Guest 
Councillor J Holland 
Councillor L D Kent 
Councillor B Kirton 
Councillor Mrs H Pavier 
 
 

A G E N D A 
   

1. SUBSTITUTE MEMBERS AND APOLOGIES 
   

To receive the name of any Councillor who is to act as a substitute, notice of which 
has been given to the Chief Executive, together with the name of the Councillor for 
whom they are acting; and apologies for non-attendance. 

 

2. NOTES 

 
 To confirm the notes of the meeting held on 24 October 2002. (ENCLOSURE) 

 

3. MATTERS ARISING 
 
 To consider matters arising from the notes of the last meeting. 
 

4. COVENTRY (BAGINTON) AIRPORT - BUBBENHALL PARISH COUNCIL 
 

a) What is the policy of the Council relating to Coventry Airport particularly potential 
increased number of flights in the daytime and/or at night? 

 
b) What are the powers of the Council to restrict the number and timing of flights 

and the noise of aircraft used? 
 
c) What are the powers of the Council relating to the routes used by training flights 

and the heights of aircraft? 
 
d) What are the powers of other agencies to control these matters? 



 
e) Can the Council explain the planning status of the proposed passenger terminal 

in view of recent circular letter to Parish Councils from consultants Jacobs Gibb 
on the scope of the Environmental Assessment? 

 
f) What is Coventry Airport proposing in response to the Department for 

Transport's consultation, as its long-term development which it wants the 
Government to examine before issuing a White Paper on Aviation?  

 

5. LOCAL PLAN - COUNCIL FOR THE PROTECTION OF RURAL ENGLAND - 

WARWICKSHIRE 
 
 A progress report on the new Local Plan. To include comments on the key issues at 

this time and potential changes from the current Plan. 
 

6. PROPOSED PLAYING FIELDS ON HARBURY LANE - BISHOPS TACHBROOK 

PARISH COUNCIL 
 

7. WARWICK GATES - WARWICK GATES NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH & 

RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 
 
Summary of the situation and focus on particular areas of concern. 
 

8 DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING 

 
 The next meeting of the Forum will be held on 14 October 2003 at the Town Hall, 

Royal Leamington Spa at 7.00 p.m. 
 

 

General Enquiries: Please contact Daryl Davies - Members' and Customer 

Services, Warwick District Council, Riverside House, Milverton Hill, Royal 

Leamington Spa, Warwickshire, CV32 5HZ. 

Telephone: 01926 456103 

Facsimile: 01926 456121 

E-Mail: daryl.davies@warwickdc.gov.uk 
 

 

The agenda is available in large print on request. 
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